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If brand and product differentiation are present in a product and acknowledged by consumers, why not let 
the brand and it’s products find it’s own price and level of support with suppliers and the consumer 
market?  
  
Clearly this exemption and any other like cosy arrangements need to see the glare of consumer sunlight!  
  
If disclosed to the public I am sure trade users like me (self - employed hard working individuals) would 
similarly be appalled and wonder why one brand of power tools has succeeded to get special treatment 
from the ACCC.  
  
I might have missed the proscribed reporting/consulting period for the renewal of these questionable 
arrangements and feel disappointed with the ACCC that they were allowed back in 2014. You've done 
great work supporting Australian Consumers and industry in the past but wonder what happened here to 
justify this protection. 
  
I look forward to any response from the ACCC that explains this industry situation and the unique 
circumstances that might be argued to permit this practice from continuing. I cannot see how it in the 
consumer interest. 
  
Your sincerely 
 
Leigh Brennan-Smith, 
Small Business Owner 

 
 

  




